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Good afternoon,
 
This email is to follow up on this morning’s Legislative Hearing for the Appealed Special Tax
Assessment for property at 452 BIDWELL STREET. (File No. CRT2306, Assessment No. 238205). The
current recommendation is to approve the assessment (noting that the $82 no entry fee was already
removed from the total before it was sent to assessment).
 
If you wish to pay this assessment you can do so online here:
https://eproperty.logis.org/stpaul/assessments/list?pid=072822110081
 
You can pay that part or in full, otherwise if it is left unpaid it will be assessed to your 2024 property
taxes (with the interest rate noted on the back of the letter informing you of your Legislative Hearing
and Council Public Hearing).
 
Thank you, please let me know if you have any questions,
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
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